
 
 

Understanding the ISO Rating System 
 

A four-hour workshop is being held in Green Valley, Arizona. 
 

This presentation is designed to provide attendees with information needed to 
aid in the preparation of an ISO survey, based on the revised Fire Suppression 

Rating Schedule, and focusing on facilities, equipment, training, fire prevention, 
public safety education and fire investigation activities. 

 
Presenters will be from ISO; this workshop will be an excellent opportunity to get 
your questions answered as you prepare for your department’s next evaluation. 

Don’t Miss Out!!! 
   
 

Admission is FREE 
 

Wednesday, February 13, 2019 
 

8:00-12:00 
 

Location: 
Green Valley Fire District Headquarters 

 1285 W Camino Encanto  
Green Valley, AZ 85622 

 
 

Please Pre-Register by E-mail or Phone: 
Monica Bell at Green Valley Fire Department  

520-625-9400 or mbell@gvfire.org 
 


